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As a longtime downtown Ann Arbor resident (445 S. 4th Avenue), I am writing in support of the 

proposed project referred to as 1140 Broadway.  The plans include features that are appealing to 

those that value a lively and appealing downtown, including compelling architecture, mid-rise 

height, and numerous public benefits.  So many areas in downtown Ann Arbor are thriving and 

family friendly -- I hope that this project is approved so that the development at 1140 Broadway 

can be added to the list. 

 

 

--  

Cathleen M Connell, Ph.D., Professor 

Department of Health Behavior and Health Education 

University of Michigan School of Public Health 

 


